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Subject: Urgent Notification regarding Admission to Ph.D Program 2023-24 in Visva_Bharati 
 
In view of the larger interest of the students, Visva-Bharati has decided to cancel all earlier PhD 
notifications published in the university Prospectus 2023-24 and University Website. 
This is to strictly comply with the UGC regulations (Minimum Standard and Procedure for Admission 
to PhD) 2022 published as gazette notification on 7th November 2022. 
Fresh advertisement regarding the same will be published shortly by the Visva-Bharati. 
Candidates who have already applied in accordance with the earlier notification against the prospectus 
2023-24 need NOT apply again. However, they will be given an opportunity to upgrade their academic 
credentials. 
 
In order to strictly comply with the new PhD Regulation of 2022, there may be a situation that some 
departments will have to reduce their vacancy/specialization. In such unforeseen cases, the candidates 
may withdraw their application by prior intimation to the Admission Coordination Cell, Visva-Bharati 
via an email at visvabharati.acc.@visva-bharati.ac.in.  
 
In an extreme situation, if the vacancy of any department becomes nil or zero, the University will refund 
application fees of those candidates already applied and the entire amount will be credited to their 
account on intimation. 
 
 Visva-Bharati reserves the rights for admission to all programmes of the University and the decision 
of the statutory body stands final in this regard. 
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